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From: mrguycarpenter@comcast.net
Sent: Friday, March 12, 2010 9:57 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Ce: cftcfeedback@fxdd.com

Subject: proposed leverage changes

Dear Mr. Secretary,

| am strongly opposed to the proposed leverage changes for the retail forex trader.

Even though we all agree that minorities and the poor should be thwarted at every entrance
to the free markets of commodities and currency trading whenever possible.

It is very clever of you not to deny access but to raise the entry fee.Kind of like the country clubs.
It is good to see that you support raising the accessibility at such a high level that will

make the NOK's go away. (Not Our Kind).

Grind them into the ground like a cigarette butt and kick them to the side, we get to smirk
and ridicule those trying to get ahead.

You surely must be paid very well, to come up with ideas like this is truly genius!

| will adopt your way of thinking and express it loudly to all the poor indigent types | meet.
We should do this for all gaming, Wall Street, Las Vegas, State Lottery etc.

Screw 'em if they don't have any money, they can't play... brilliant!
Thank you for raising the bar.

Guy Carpenter

2305 Cherry Lane

Northbrook, IL
60062 - 3516



